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Lila Rutten inducted as Society of Behavioral Medicine member delegate
NEW ORLEANS –Mayo Clinic College of Medicine Professor Lila J. Rutten, PhD, MPH, began her term as member delegate of the Society of Behavioral Medicine on Saturday.

The Society of Behavioral Medicine (SBM) is a 2,400-member organization of scientific researchers, clinicians and educators. They study how behavior, biology and the environment interact, and they turn their findings into health interventions that improve the well-being of individuals, families and communities.
Rutten’s research examines social and behavioral factors related to cancer prevention and control including cancer screening, tobacco use, nutrition and physical activity. Her current research has a focus on HPV vaccination and cancer screening. Rutten has received research funding from the National Institutes of Health and has published more than 160 peer-reviewed articles.

Rutten is a professor of health sciences research in the Mayo Clinic College of Medicine. She is the section head of social and behavioral research in the Division of Health Care Policy and Research and the Robert D. and Patricia E. Kern Scientific Director of Population Health Science in the Center for the Science of Health Care Delivery at Mayo Clinic.
Rutten was inducted as SBM member delegate during the society’s 39th Annual Meeting & Scientific Sessions, held Wednesday through Saturday in New Orleans. She officially began her three-year Board term during the society’s business meeting Saturday morning. Rutten was selected as member delegate through a vote by SBM members.
As member delegate, Rutten will help members turn their scientific evidence into organizational and policy-level changes that improve population health.
“As we confront major issues including the aging population, global climate change, and increasing socioeconomic disparities, I envision SBM drawing upon its diverse membership and its collective science to contribute meaningfully to solutions to these complex, far-reaching issues,” she said.

Rutten has been a member of SBM since 2002. She oversaw the planning of three annual meetings as Program Committee co-chair, chair, and past chair. She founded the Population Health Special Interest Group, served on the SBM Nominating Committee, and currently participates in the SBM Leadership Institute. In 2017, she was inducted as an SBM fellow. She has received SBM’s Outstanding Dissertation Award and C. Tracy Orleans Distinguished Service Award.
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